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Hello XXXXXXX,

On February 29, 2020, Ingersoll Rand will separate its industrial businesses (including, but not limited to, Ingersoll Rand, Club Car and ARO) and its climate businesses (including, but not limited to, Trane, Thermo King and American Standard Heating & Air Conditioning) into two distinct companies.

The climate businesses will become a pure-play global leader in climate control for buildings, homes and transportation under the newly formed company “Trane Technologies.”

The industrial businesses will spin-off to Ingersoll Rand’s shareholders and then combine with Gardner Denver, creating a global leader in mission-critical flow creation and industrial technologies. 

Following the completion of the spin-off and merger, if your organization has a business relationship with only Ingersoll Rand (including, but not limited to, Ingersoll Rand, Club Car and ARO), please discontinue use of the Trane Technologies brands. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Likewise, if your organization has a business relationship with only Trane Technologies (including, but not limited to, Trane, Thermo King and American Standard Heating & Air Conditioning), please discontinue use of the Ingersoll Rand brands.

The separation and merger is subject to conditions including the approval by the stockholders of Gardner Denver Holdings, Inc. Feel free to read Ingersoll Rand’s formal announcement from April 20, 2019, for more details about the spin-off and merger.

If you have any questions about branding and this communication, please contact your local account manager. On behalf of Ingersoll Rand and Trane Technologies, we wish you continued success in 2020 and beyond.

Best regards,
XX
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